
Free Meals for Children This Half Term 
  
New Vision Opticians have teamed up with Red Cup Cafe this half term because no child 
should go hungry.  
  
With the recent announcement that no help will be given during the half term to provide 
lunches, we thought it is a great idea to support the Marcus Rashford campaign. 
  
New Vision Opticians and Red Cup Cafe would like to offer FREE lunches for children who may 
need it this half term.  
  
If you are or if you know of anyone who may be struggling to provide a healthy meal for 
children then please contact us via email, DMs or call us.  
  
Many thanks from all of us at @newvisionrl & @redcupcafeuk 
  

Food can be collected from:  

Red Cup Cafe 33 Station Rd, North Harrow, Harrow HA2 7SU between 11am-2pm  

or from:  

New Vision Opticians 431 Alexandra Avenue Rayners Lane HA2 9SE Between 12pm-5pm  
  
 
All the meals are cooked to the highest standard, freshly made and highly nutritious.  
 
  
If you would like to donate towards this appeal please use the Go Fund Me link: 
  
https://clicktime.symantec.com/3HcdJisLpMyPZnmK9gL3oHP6H2?u=https%3A%2F%2Fgf.m
e%2Fu%2Fykjvm5 
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